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Jakarta, 15 February 2016

NOTIFICATION FOR CUSTOMER REMITTANCE REQUIREMENT

Dear valued customers,

The US Department of the Treasury’s Office of Foreign Assets Control (“OFAC”) administers
and enforces economic and trade sanctions against certain targeted individuals, entities and
countries to further United States foreign policy and national security objectives. Mizuho Bank,
Ltd. and Mizuho Bank (USA) and their respective personnel (collectively, the "Bank”) are
subject to the requirements of OFAC, which prohibit, among other things, engaging in
transactions with, and providing services to, certain sanctioned countries, specially designated
nationals and other blocked persons.

In order to ensure compliance with US sanctions regulations, OFAC requirements, and the
Bank's global sanctions policies and procedures, all customers are required to enter the
beneficiary's full legal name and country on all USD remittances furnished to the Bank.

Accordingly, the Bank shall have no liability for suspending and not completing any requested
payment or transaction based on customers' failure to provide all of the information required
by the Bank to comply with applicable regulatory requirements.

If you have any question or inquiry in regard to the above matter, please feel free to contact
our BDD in charge.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this matter.
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